
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   

 

 
In trying to find your lost bicycle, Theft Prevention Registration 

(Bohan Toroku) is not only a requirement but also a key to 

finding your bicycle in any way. 

Registering your bicycle may prevent thieves from stealing 

your bicycle, and is useful for finding your bicycle if stolen.   

"Theft Prevention Registration" (600 yen) can be done at 

your nearest Crime Prevention Association office (which is 

usually located in each Police Station), and Police Box or 

Residential Police Box.   

Your Theft Prevention Registration will be valid for 

10 years from the day of your registration completion.  

In cases of giving or selling your bicycle 

to a third party, be sure to deregister 

your bicycle beforehand.   
Deregistering is a process to register that 

you are no longer the owner of the bicycle, 

without which the new owner will not be 

able to register the bicycle as his/hers.   

Visit your nearest Crime Prevention 

Association office, and Police Box or 

Residential Police Box for deregistration.   

 
If there are multiple locks, thieves may 

hesitate to steal your bicycle because 

breaking two locks would take a 

longer time to steal your bicycle.   
 
* About 60% of the stolen bicycles were not 
locked when stolen; about 40% had only a 
single lock. 


